 

For those of you who are new to THE SHED, I'll give you a brief idea of what it's all about.  We are an "inter-denominational" youth group that meets every Sunday night during the school year at a shed in the country.  By inter-denominational we mean that every denomination is welcome.  High school students from all backgrounds are invited to come.  On Sunday nights during the school year we meet around 6:30 or 7:00 and most people just hang out and visit and eat or play pool, etc. until our discussion.  Around 7:15 we have an organized discussion about issues you face every day and we find answers in the Bible and look at what God's perspective and advice is.  We are excited about having a place for high school people from all over the area to meet and hang out and share their thoughts and questions.  People have come from Ida Grove, Schleswig, Kiron, Odebolt, Arthur, Carroll, Denison, Battle Creek, Deloit, and even Council Bluffs.  It's a great place to meet new people who have the same interests in seeking what God wants in their lives...  and no matter where you are in your relationship with God right now, it's a place where you can come, hang out, feel comfortable, and just listen.  We also go to concerts in Omaha and Des Moines, and have a few other different activities/celebrations during the year.  We hope that by meeting on Sunday nights we do not conflict with your church's own youth group activities.  We have found that many meet on Wednesday nights, and we hope THE SHED will be an extra activity you can attend if you are interested.  If you have any questions you are welcome to contact one of the adults who have been active in leadership.  I will include their names and numbers at the bottom.  

 

We look forward to seeing all of you!!!   Please pass this info on to everyone you can think of.  Some people don't have email or don't read it.  

 

leadership:

Billy Bergman, Shari Prickett, Curt Larson
